

## **LEAGUE REQUEST**

Dear League Representative:

It is the policy of Little League Baseball, Inc. to execute agreements, and or letters of understanding with any person or entity requesting permission and/or accepting an order to use any of the Little League trademarks. This agreement involves neither royalty nor any financial involvement, but rather specifically permits a non-licensed supplier to use the Little League marks in fulfilling your request.

This is a single-use agreement and no other products shall carry the logo or be permitted to be produced carrying said logo, nor shall the permission granted in this letter of agreement be used or assigned to any other party for any other purpose, without the further written permission of Little League Baseball, Incorporated.

Please sign and return this letter along with the Supplier portion to Eric Hill, Licensing Associate, Little League International by email ehill@littleleague.org or by faxing 570.326.1921.

I appreciate your cooperation and look forward to receiving your signed agreement.

Sincerely,

Liz DiLullo Brown

Vice President of Marketing & Strategic Partnerships

Little League International

E. Widullo Brown

Logo Requesting: Character/Courage/Loyalty Baseball logo (baseball player silhouette) Challenger logo Softball logo (softball player silhouette) photographs Other
Logo Use Description:
Quantity:
Supplier Company:
Supplier Company Name:
Supplier Company Phone:
Supplier Company E-mail:



By signing this document, you understand that the Little League trademark(s) can only be used to manufacture the goods request in this particular single-use agreement as a benefit to the league only.

League Identification Number:	
League Contact Name:	
League Contact Number:	
League Contact Signature:	Date:
Approved by:	
	Date:
Eric Hill, Licensing Associate, Little League Baseball, Incorporated	

ehill@littleleague.org or fax to 570-326-1074